
HSPD-12 (Homeland Security Presidential Directive) & the New USDA 
Employee/Contractor ID Badge 
  

USDA site http://hspd12.usda.gov/ is your resource to details concerning the new Homeland 
Security initiatives which provides up to date information to help increase understanding in order 
to properly implement HSPD-12 and the new USDA Identification Badge for Marketing and 
Regulatory Programs (MRP).   

USDA employees with an eAuthentication Level 2 credential can login to access more detailed 
information about HSPD-12. Secured Information includes items such as contact information for 
Agency HSPD-12 Representatives, downloadable Department policies, manuals, and forms, the 
HSPD-12 storyboard series, and much more! 

 


